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To whom it may concern 

I am very concerned about the destruction of trees whose value should have 

been considered and the impact on local business and communities as a 

result if the f the CBD and South East Light Rail project 

Thank you for considering my Submission. 

Yours sincerely, Peter Strong  

This email was sent by Peter Strong via Do Gooder, a website 

that allows people to contact you regarding issues they consider important.  

 

 

 

 

 




